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To Whom It May Concern:  

 

I am currently working with Lincoln Dalton in the off season as his personal pitching and hitting 
instructor over the last two years.  Lincoln has worked extremely hard and that showed with the success 
he had on the baseball field as a freshman during the 2023 Pleasant Valley high school varsity season.  
Lincoln is very coachable, and his athleticism will translate very well at the next level in college.  Being a 
multi-sport athlete has really helped Lincoln grow as a baseball player and that growth will continue 
over the next three years of high school as he matures.  He is very projectable both on the mound and 
as a college hitter.   

 With 30 plus years in baseball, as a High School Baseball coach and former College Head Baseball Coach 
at St. Ambrose University and the University of St. Francis, I highly recommend that Lincoln Dalton has 
the tangibles, work ethic and talent to succeed both in the classroom and on the baseball field at the 
college level.  If you would like to discuss my recommendation further, please feel free to contact me by 
phone or email.   

 

 

Todd Becker 

Email:  tbecker2740@gmail.com 

Cell:  815-325-7407 


